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“SPRING” 
 

I am coming, I am coming, 

With my carpet soft and green; 

I have spread it o’er the common, 

And a prettier ne’er was seen.  
  

Soon I’ll spangle it with clover, 

And the dandelions bright;  
You shall pick them in your aprons, 

Yellow, red, and snowy white. 
  

I am coming, and the tree-tops, 

That all winter were so bare, 

You shall see  

With small leaves covered,  
Wave their branches in the air. 

  

I am coming! Little children, 

Can you tell me who am I? 

If not, you will soon remember,  

For I’m just now passing by. 

 

-by H.P. Nichols 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Our monthly “Activity Calendar” is 

now ONLINE!!  Just go to 

dallastownnursingcenter.com  

and click on the 

“Activities” tab.  

Then, click the 

calendar…it’s 

really that simple.  Make sure to 

tell your family & friends! 
 

 

Our annual “Spring Family 

Dinner” will be held Thursday, 

April 23rd at 5:30pm.  Each 

resident may have 2 guests join 

them for this special night.  

Please sign up at the Nurse’s 

desk by Friday, April 10th. Speak 

to Matt with any questions. 

mailto:villaactivities@lycos.com


The 

“Church 

of the Open Door Choir” is 

joining us Thursday, March 5th.  

Come enjoy this 30+ person 

choir as they lift our spirits.  

The program begins at 2:00pm 

in the Villa. 
 

Nails looking a little shabby?  

Well, Manicures is BACK on the 

schedule!  Join us TWICE in 

March – Tuesday, 

March 3rd and 24th 

– at 2:00pm in the 

sunroom.   

 

Enjoy the special talents of our 
long-time friend, Andrea 
Adams, on Tuesday, March 31st 
at 2:00pm in the Villa.  She is a 
one person presenter of women 

from the Bible.   
This year, she is 
sharing her new 
performance, 

entitled, “Live the Rainbow”.   

Do you like to sing?  Then, 

join Dave for a special “Sing-

along” on Friday, March 

13th.  Come expecting to have 

a good ole 

time at 

10:30am. 

 

This month’s Birthday Party 

celebrates Doris Bartenslager 

(5th), Lillian Martin (20th), John 

Work (25th) and Delores Bortner 

(25th)!  Come have a ball with us 

on Tuesday, March 17th.  Enjoy 

refreshments 

and the 

stringed 

sounds of 

Tom Shelley 

on this fabulous day!  It all 

starts at 2:00pm.     

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please feel free to direct any questions 

or concerns to the appropriate 

department: 
 

 

Sue Boone – Administrator 

Chloe Smith – Director of Nursing 

Linda Jermyn – Social Services 

Stacie Achenbach – Food Service  

                                                Director 

April Snyder – Environmental Services 

Matthew Chocinsky – Activity Director 

 


